
South Carolina Board of Pharmacy Subcommittee Meeting: 
Non-Sterile Compounding Regulation Drafting 

 
                                              2:00 P.M., October 11, 2024 

WebEx Only 
 

 
 

                         
Call to Order- Public notice of this meeting was properly posted at the S.C. Board of 
Pharmacy’s office, Synergy Business Park, Kingstree Building, and on the board website 
and provided to all requesting persons, organizations, and news media in compliance 
with Section 30-4-80 of the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. 

 

1. Approval of Agenda 
2. Non-Sterile Regulations Drafting Process 
3. Legal Reminders 

Adjourn 


